CORRESPONDENCE
8/18/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 07137-2017

Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 11:41 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris Wedgefiled Inc.
Attachments: filter,jpg; FB_LIMG_1503060964534.jpg

Good Morning,

Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No.
20170166-WS. Thank you.

From: Floyd Craig [mailto:fcraig7l@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 11:24 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Pluris Wedgefiled Inc.

Commissioner Brown,

I live in the Wedgefield area and is where you and I first met. The community is in dire straits with the quality of water that is
being provided Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.. People have gotten sick, clothes have been bleached from the water when washing, and
attached is a picture of a water filter from a home water filtration system. This filter was only 3 months old.

Pluris Wedgefield Inc. has requested a rate increase for our community. The Public Service Commission has come to
Wedgefield in the past, listened to over 300 citizens voice their concerns about Pluris Wedgefield Inc., and granted the increase
anyway. The PSC representatives even went as far as saying they will always grant increases. Pluris has also sent out a letter
trying to divert our attention to a 10% tax that Orange County will be charging for our water. We have not been notified of such
an increase in tax. A copy of this letter is also attached.

Pluris Wedgefield Inc. was fined not too long ago, which was minimal, for being outside the Federal Mandated Levels for
TTHM's, which is a cancer causing by-product of disinfection. There is speculation Pluris Wedgefield Inc. has in the past, forged
or turned in doctored results to FDEP. Please have in mind the ramifications of a rate increase with substandard quality of
drinking water. We have contacted FDEP, and the EPA in the past with no results. The citizens of Wedgefield do not want to be
the next water crisis like Flint MI. Please let me know if there is anything | need to do on my end.

Best regards,

Floyd Craig

bcc:
Congressman Bill Posey
8th Congressional District of Florida
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Board of County Commissioners
Commissioner Emily Bonilia
P.0. Box 1393
Orlando, FL 32802-1393
Email: Districts@ocll.net

Telephone: (407) 836-7350 >
Fax: (407) 836-5879






